
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Miller, 

On behalf of the Detroit Metropolitan Chapter of the American Society for Public Administration and its 
2022 Public Service Awards Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been recognized 
with an Outstanding Public Service Award in the Executive Official Category.  
  
American Society for Public Administration (ASPA) is a professional association of almost 10,000 
professionals in the United States focusing on the implementation of governmental policy, public 
administration, and conducting research in these areas. 
  
The Detroit Metropolitan Chapter is a local branch of ASPA that currently has over 50 members 
representing a variety of public service careers, from local government to universities and nonprofit 
organizations engaged in the provision of public services.  
  
We hope to be able to recognize you during the Chapter's virtual meeting, which will be held on 
Wednesday, June 15 at noon - 1.30 pm. We will provide Zoom meeting coordinates in a separate 
communication closer to the date.  
  
For now, if you could please provide us with your preferred mailing address, we would be happy to mail 
you the copy of the official award notification letter as well as the award plaque. Also, please let us 
know how you would like your name to be spelled on the award plaque.  
  
Congratulations, and thank you for all the work that you do to advance high quality public service in 
Metropolitan Detroit!!! 
  
Best regards, 
 Alisa Moldavanova 
ASPA-Detroit Public Service Awards Committee  
 
Alisa Moldavanova 
Associate Professor, Department of Political Science 
Coordinator, Graduate Certificate in Nonprofit Management 
Wayne State University 
2025 FAB 
Detroit, MI 48202 
Email: alisam@wayne.edu 
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